
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    February 7, 2013 
Time:  1:00 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Bomb Threat 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department continues its investigation into a bomb threat that 
occurred today at the Walmart Store, 351 S. Washburn St. in Oshkosh.       
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was at the Walmart Store on an unrelated incident 
when an unknown caller contacted the Walmart Store at 9:48 a.m. and said that there 
was a bomb in the store.  The store was evacuated and the Oshkosh Police Department 
conducted a search of the store finding no bomb or anything suspicious.  The Walmart 
Store opened back up and patrons were allowed back in the store at approximately 
10:35 a.m.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is encouraging anyone who may have information on 
this incident to contact the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 
274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  
You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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